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The Preservation Society of Chapel Hill

610 East Rosemary Street

Chapel Hill, N.C. 27514

(919) 942-7818
February 15, 2008

Dear Members of the Highway Marker Commission,

On behalf of the membership and Board of Directors of the Preservation Society of Chapel Hill, I would like to express our strong support for a marker commemorating the 1947 Journey of Reconciliation. 

This incident had a direct influence on the growing Civil Rights movement locally and across North Carolina. But more importantly, the clash at the Chapel Hill bus station played a critically important role in fueling the larger discussion of race in America. It introduced the non-violent tactic that would eventually defeat segregation and demonstrated the resolve of the “greatest generation” to bring justice to the South.

We strongly urge the Commission to approve this marker and help shed light on this little-known event that helped shaped the 20th Century. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Ernest Dollar

Executive Director

Preservation Society of Chapel Hill

Horace Williams House.
